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Sports Health Exams at Sheridan and Twin Bridges Schools 
 

Physical examination clinics for school sports will be held at 

Sheridan and Twin Bridges schools on August 5th and 6th.  In 

Sheridan, the examinations are available from 8:30am to 11:30am 

and in Students need to bring release forms 

signed by their parents or guardians.  Release 

forms are available at the Ruby Valley Clinics in Sheridan and Twin Bridges and 

from the Twin Bridges and Sheridan schools.  The examinations will be 

provided by Chris Hartsfield, NP and Katherine Tetrault, PA-C from The Ruby 

Valley Hospital Clinics.  A $15 fee will be charged for all examinations and no 

insurance billing is available.  The proceeds from the fees will be donated to the 

libraries at Sheridan and Twin Bridges schools.  If 

your child is enrolled in Healthy Montana Kids or Healthy Montana Kids 

Plus, please contact one of the Ruby Valley Clinics prior to the exam.  All 

follow-up appointments will be made through the Twin Bridges and 

Sheridan clinics.   

 

For more information, please contact the Sheridan Clinic at 842-5056 or the Twin Bridges Clinic at 

684-5546. 
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